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REPORT: Committee Vote: Favorable with amendments 5-0 (In favor: Chair Harrison, Vice Chair 

Watson, Council Members Blegay, Hawkins, and Oriadha). 

CR-009-2024 was introduced and referred to the Education and Workforce Development Committee 

on February 27, 2024. The resolution would create a School Pedestrian Safety Workgroup to study 

and suggest solutions to improve child pedestrian safety in the County. 

The Policy Analysis and Fiscal Impact Statement, provided by David Noto, states that any fiscal 

impact on the resolution would be absorbed by Council staff. The policy analyst also noted that there 

may be some challenges in generating a final list of recommendations given the short span of the 

Workgroup and also suggested connecting the resolution with past work from the County’s Vision 

Zero Program. 

Vice Chair Watson read a statement from the primary sponsor, Council Member Fisher, in support of 

the resolution. 

The County Executive’s liaison, Sakinda Skinner, provided two friendly amendments to change the 

appointment of the Prince George’s County Police officer and designee from the Department of 

Public Works to be appointed by the County Executive rather than the County Council. 

On March 25, 2024, the Education and Workforce Development Committee voted favorable 5-0, as 

amended. 

 

 


